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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
RE: AUCKLAND NORTH NATIONAL TOURNAMENT 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
 
This letter is to verify that the National Tournament that Mr Matthews is organising in our Auckland North region is a 
legitimately sanctioned ITFNZ event. The date and location of the National Tournament can be found on our 
website at the following address - http://www.itfnz.org.nz/news/calendar.htm 
 
 
 
Yours in sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Vince Pygott (IV Dan) 
NATIONAL SECRETARY 
INTERNATIONAL TAEKWON-DO FOUNDATION NEW ZEALAND INC. 


